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Proven Regional Leaders Melanie Littlejohn and Tim Penix to Helm the Micron
Community Engagement Committee as Co-Chairs

Committee will Develop a Community Priorities Document to Guide Strategies in
Areas such as Supporting Underrepresented Populations, Workforce Development,
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Child Care and Housing

View the full press release here.

Governor Kathy Hochul and Micron Technology, Inc. today announced the members
of the Micron Community Engagement Committee, representatives from Central
New York and Micron that will support the company’s community investment
strategy. The Committee is made up of local stakeholders to ensure meaningful,
ground-up participation and discussion of Micron’s implementation and investments
in the region, and will also include five ex-officio members. The formation of this
group is a critical component of the Community Investment Framework agreement
made between New York State and Micron in October 2022.

“Micron’s historic investment in Central New York will bring transformational growth
to the region and to our state, and for a project of this magnitude, it is critically
important that local residents have a seat at the table,” Governor Hochul said. 
“The committed educators, advocates, and community leaders who make up the
Micron Community Engagement Committee represent the very best of Central New
York and will work to ensure that Micron’s investment – including the $500 million
Community Investment Fund – meets the needs of this community. I look forward to
a continued partnership with Micron, the committee, and all of our local, state, and
federal partners as we work to build a global chip-making hub in New York State.”

...

State Senator John W. Mannion said, “The Micron investment has
always been about more than just computer chips and jobs – it is a once in
a generation opportunity to transform our communities and we need local
voices at the table to make sure we get it right. The formation of the
Micron Community Engagement Committee is a powerful step towards
ensuring that the community's needs are heard and met. Together, with
Micron and our local, state, and federal partners, we can build a brighter
future for Central New York and create opportunities for all of our residents
and communities across the 50th Senate District.”
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